
Request for Bids 

 

The City of Gaylord is accepting bids for a 2014 Ford Taurus. The 

vehicle has 130,000+ miles on it. The vehicle has mechanical issues and 

possibly other unknown issues due to age and miles. The vehicle can be 

seen at the Department of Public Works (107 E. 7th Street) during 

business hours. The Public Works phone number is 989-732-5475 for 

questions about the vehicle or to arrange a time to see it.  

Bids must be submitted to the City Clerk, Jennifer Molski, at 305 E. 

Main Street, Gaylord, MI 49735, in a sealed envelope. The City will 

accept bids until Friday, September 26, 2025 at 2:00pm. Bids will be 

opened publicly at that time, and the vehicle will be awarded to the 

highest bidder.  

 

The City reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. The City of Gaylord complies 

with all Equal Opportunity requirements. All qualified offerors will receive consideration 

without regard to race, creed, color, national origin, sex, marital status, religion, ancestry, mental 

or physical handicap or age. 

 

 

 

Posted: September 19, 2025 on cityofgaylord.com 

 

 


